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CommenterWords 

The construction and existence of huge electric line towers through New Hampshire will scar 
our state, a state which attracts thousands of people because of her natural beauty.  The 
majority of people and towns who are on the Northern Pass route DON'T WANT IT!  The 
disruption of constructing towers will hurt, even close businesses.  And then the towers making 
portions of our state ugly will dramatically damage our tourist industry.  
We don't need this source of power!  And most if not all of this power isn't going to New 
Hampshire either.  We're just the ones being sacrificed--our beautiful home environments being 
ruined unnecessarily. 
 
Please, please please listen to the folks who live here in NH, many for generations, and DO 
NOT grant a permit to Northern Pass.  Do NOT let this project go any further! 
 


